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Rialize Update - May 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,
Who can believe we are now in May?! We thought a newsletter to update you all was
needed. 

New software
We are trialling a new software system called Nursery In A Box, whilst it is aimed at the 
younger children we care for we will be getting all our children crossed over onto this shortly.
By now nursery parents will all have received an email about this and should be able to
access their childcare journeys. We have decided to move forward and more up to date for 
the Nursery side of Rialize to support the observations and links with parents. 

For many of  you the Learning journey part will not be relevant. However, we would like all
parents to access and fill in the required information. This helps us to stay up to date with 
parent information and supports us to go paperless. We will be invoicing you through the 
new system from September, and so please do give us any feedback on problems you have,
but also things you like about it would be good to know. As with most things, there will be a 
transition period and we are happy to help out with any issues you experience. Just drop us
a line.

Spaces
We are currently waiting to have a meeting with the school to discuss space. As many of you 
are aware we have a long waiting list and are doing our best to try to accommodate those 
who require wrap around. Once we have had the meeting hopefully we will be able to finalise 
plans.

Staff update
Sadly, Janet, who works in our snug area, is leaving. She will be working in a children’s 
contact centre and we wish her all the best. We are currently looking for new staff to join the 
Rialize team and will keep you updated on any new staff. 
We will be welcoming back some familiar student faces over the summer! 

Holiday Club
We will be open for the first three days for the May half term and are looking forward to a
celebration week in preparation for the Platinum Jubilee. To book your space please email 
us or you can find our booking form on the website here

We will be opening for the summer holidays and our booking form for this will be out in June.

We are happy to say we are welcoming you back through the gates please, unless you are
unwell, feel free to come through the gate at the top of the stairs to collect your children. 

Thank you for all your support throughout all the restrictions, let’s hope we can get back to 
some sort of normal.
With thanks,
Ria, Ali and the Rialize Team
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